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30/10/2022 
 
 
Mr Alexander Migdalias    
Administrative Officer 
Senate Standing Committees on the Environment and Communications 

 

 

Dear Mr Migdalis, 

re: corrections to our recent submission 

Sustainable Population Australia wishes to correct two minor errors in the submission we 
sent to the Faunal Extinction Inquiry on 30th August. 

These are as follows: 

• In the third paragraph, the year 2019 should be 2016 

• In the fourth paragraph the second sentence should be removed (as there was no 
2019 SoE Report). 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

Hon. Sandra Kanck 
Secretary 
Sustainable Population Australia Inc. 
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